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September 17- FundRays- $jump for top 3 
sellers and pizza party with principal for those 
selling 15 or more coupon books- thanks for 
supporting our school through fundraising!   
September 17- Spirit Day- Little Caesars Pizza 

 
September 22-26- Celebrate Freedom Week  
 

 
October 10- End of Quarter 1 
October 13- Professional Learning Day-  
No school for students 
October 15- Little Caesars Spirit Day 
October 20- Report cards posted after 1:30 pm 
October 20- 5th grade field trip- Symphony 
October 24th 

  United Way Day of Caring 
October 27-31- Red Ribbon Week 
*November 11- Veteran’s Day 
*Nov. 25-29 Thanksgiving/Fall Break 
 

 
 

 
 
 
               
 
 
 

Coach’s Corner 
Children need one hour or more of physical 
activity every day to help them stay healthy. 
Children raised in families with active lifestyles 
are more likely to remain active as adults than 
children raised in families with sedentary 
lifestyles.  Being physically active also helps with 
academic performance, makes you smarter, 
decreases stress, improves sleep, and increases 
energy!  So, make sure to go out and play!  
                              READY-SET-PLAY!! 
 

 

 
We celebrate Hispanic Heritage 

September 15-October 15 
Facts of the Week: 

• 25% of Children in the United States 
        are Hispanic 

• After English, Spanish is the most spoken 
language in the US 
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  Visit our school page to stay up to date. 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

Need up to date info?  
 

Check out our school’s website! 
 

shes-ecsd-fl.schoolloop.com 
 

 

 

 
  

 
  

Tardy Reminder

 
~ Gates close at the 7:08 bell to 
allow students to be in class by 
7:10 (tardy bell). 
~ After the 7:08 bell, parents 
must park and walk their child 
to the office to sign in tardy. 
Students may not enter from any 
gate after 7:08.  
~ Please allow extra commute 
time on rainy days to ensure 
getting to school on time. 
~Excessive tardies impedes 
learning- it’s important to start 
each day on time.  
~Tardy students miss important 
instruction time and miss tests.  

 
 

Breakfast is served from 

6:45-7:08. 

Students must be at 

school early enough 

to get to their class 

for their breakfast 

card and in line 

before the  

bell at 7:08. 

Please help your 

child learn his/her  

6-digit student 

number so they  

can go directly  

to get breakfast. 

 

 
Spirit Day for Scenic Heights on 

September 17th. 
A portion of sales will be donated to our school. 

Sounds like a great night for dinner out as a family 
or take-out.  

Thank you for supporting our local business 
partners who give back to students. 

 

GUIDANCE CORNER 
 

"If you have the courage to begin, 
you have the courage to succeed." 

Courage to try something new means being 
brave enough to step out of your comfort 
zone. For example, a student might feel 
nervous about joining a new club or trying a 
different sport, but they decide to give it a go 
anyway. Even if it feels scary, they take that 
first step because they want to learn and 
have fun. That’s what makes it courageous! 
Brave and courageous are similar but 
not the same; bravery is the ability to act 
without fear, while courage is the 
conscious strength to act despite feeling 
fear. Courage involves facing a worthy 
purpose and making a deliberate choice 
to move forward despite fear and 
potential consequences.  
 
Have the courage to try something new! 
 

 

 

   

 

 
Research shows that attendance is 

the single  
most important factor in school 

success. 
 


